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June 4, 2019 

For your child’s safety, ALL visitors MUST check in and receive a visitor’s pass. 

F r o m  t h e  P r i n c i p a l ’ s  D e s k :F r o m  t h e  P r i n c i p a l ’ s  D e s k :   
It was a pleasure to see so many families attend our end-of-the year grade level assemblies as a 
celebration of our wonderful students.  Our Fifth Grade Moving Up Ceremony was also quite 
memorable.  I want to thank all of our parents and families for your patience and 
understanding with our security sign-in process.  Safety and security is first and foremost, but 
sometimes comes with inconvenience.  In the upcoming year, we look forward to additional 
security enhancements at our single-point of entry and throughout the campus. 
 

Congratulations to our Third Grade students, teachers, staff and families as the first of the Florida 
Standards Assessment results have arrived.  We are so proud that 65% of our students achieved at 
High Standards on FSA Reading (+5% from 2017-2018) and 100% of students who had a previous 
FSA Reading increased an entire level.  As soon as the other results are made available, all 
parents will be notified. 
 

The SMART Program, under the direction of the School Board of Broward County and 
Superintendent Robert W. Runcie, has allocated $100,000 towards School Choice Enhancement 
capital-related projects at each District school.  This $100,000 in funding is intended to be used to 
improve the condition of instructional spaces and/or educational environments.  All School 
Choice Enhancement Ballots have been collected and a specific parentlink email will be 
launched with the exact results by Wednesday.  Thank you to all of our families and staff 
members who participated in this voting process. 
 

As summer approaches there are many recommended web-based Reading and Mathematics 
programs to be involved with.  All students who currently have a First In Math (through June 30) 
and/or Raz-Kids (through August 15) account will be able to access these programs.  Also, I-Ready 
Reading and Mathematics will be available to all students (through July).  Students will continue to 
utilize their same log in information.  Please review all of the contents in today's report card folder 
(including supply lists and PTA's on-line supply shop option). 
 

Congratulations to Marcy Howell (Information Management Technician), Barbara Rose 
(Teacher), Suzanne Rothberg (Speech and Language Pathologist) and Lorraine Scott (Teacher), 
four outstanding retiring staff members who have served so many students and have made 
significant impacts on families and communities. Best wishes in your retirement and each of you 
will forever be remembered at Tradewinds. 
 

Save the Date:  Meet and Greet/Ice-cream Social - Tuesday, August 13th (see schedule on other 
side).  All students are encouraged to bring in their supplies (suggested and optional) at the Meet 
and Greet.  On behalf of our staff, have a terrific summer and we will all look forward to a safe 
return on Wednesday, August 14th. Best wishes to all of our wonderful students and our exemplary 
fifth grade class. 
          Love Your Proud Principal, 
          Michael A. Breslaw 



 
 

 

Calendar of Events: 
June 4    Issue Report Cards 
    Last Day of School 
 12 pm Early Release 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Aug. 13    Ice Cream Social 
Aug. 14    First Day of School 

 

 

Summer At Your L ibrary 
The Broward County Public Library is sponsoring 
many exciting summer learning activities.  
Online registration has begun.  Read, learn and 
attend great events and win prizes.  All summer 
events are listed and available at: 
http://www.broward.org/library/summer. 

  

 

2019 Summer Programs Online Resource 
Broward County Public Schools offers a wide 
variety of exciting and fun-filled camps and 
programs.  Participating in a summer program 
can help your child develop character, learn 
valuable life skills, make new friends and 
discover new interests.  Please visit 
browardschools.com/summerprograms. 
 

 

Supply List  for 2019-2020 
We have prepared a supply list for you - made 
up of suggested items for your convenience 
when shopping for the upcoming school year.  
These items are not required.  The list will go 
home with report cards and will also be 
available on our website.  Help our school earn 
free supplies.  Every time you use our school’s ID 
#70020997 at Office Depot, we receive credit 
equal to 5% for the qualifying purchases. 

 

 

PTA Clothing Exchange Bank 
Looking for a place to donate your child's used 
school uniforms?  The PTA clothing bank 
accepts them.  Send your donations in a bag 
marked PTA Clothing Bank. 

 

S tudent Emergency Information Forms 
This is a reminder to please be sure to check 
the Student Emergency Information Form, 
make the necessary corrections, sign and 
return the form (only if your information has 
changed) because our school, PTA and the 
district sends out pertinent information 
throughout the summer including 
transportation eligibility.  If your child is not 
returning for the 2019-20 school year, please 
write "Not Returning" and return the form to us.  
 

 

Immunization Forms 
During the summer, many students have their 
annual physical checkups and doctors update 
their medical/immunization forms.  Please do 
not bring it to school – as it is not necessary.  An 
updated immunization form is required only if 
you receive a notice from the school.  
 

 

School Choice 2019/20 Application  
Window Opens July 1 – 8, 2019  

Applications will be processed and granted 
based on the remaining available seats from 
School Choice Phase I.  If you are interested in 
a program not available at your boundary 
school or if you would like your child to attend 
a school other than your boundary school, you 
may submit up to 2 applications for your child - 
a magnet program and a school reassignment: 
• Magnet programs offers in-depth experience 

in specific areas of interest 
• School reassignments allow attendance to a 

school that is not your assigned school based 
on space availability 

Please visit browardschools.com/schoolchoice. 
 

 

Reading Across Broward 
Reading Across Broward for the 2019 - 2020 has 
begun!  Now is the time to start keeping track 
of the books that you read during the summer.  

 

 

2019 - 2020 School Calendar 
Please visit www.browardschools.com to download next year's calendar.  Save the Date:  Meet 
and Greet/Ice-cream Social -Tuesday, August 13, 2019: 

Pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten and First Grade - 9:00 to 10:00 a.m. 
Second and Third Grade - 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
Fourth and Fifth Grade - 11:00 to 12:00 p.m. 

All students are encouraged to bring in their supplies (suggested and optional) at the Meet and 
Greet.  Students begin classes on Wednesday, August 14, 2019. 

 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida  •  Robert W. Runcie, Superintendent of Schools  •  Heather P. Brinkworth, Chair  •  Donna P. Korn, Vice Chair 
Lori Alhadeff    •   Robin Bartleman    •    Patricia Good   •   Laurie Rich Levinson   •   Ann Murray   •   Dr. Rosalind Osgood   •   Nora Rupert 

 
 

The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, 
genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation.  The School Board also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups.  Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department & District’s Equity 
Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158.  Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158.  

Broward Schools’ Home Page:  browardschools.com•Tradewinds’ Home Page:  browardschools.com/tradewinds•on Twitter @TradewindsBCPS 


